
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Minutes of meeting held on September 8, 2005. 
 
The Waverly Airport Commission meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
on Thursday, September 8, 2005, by Chairperson Steve Palmquist.  
 
Commission Members Present:  Norm Mutchler, Bob Bauman, Steve 
Palmquist and Janice Johnson. Also present:  Kirk Fisher, Cedar Valley 
Aviation; Cyndi Ecker, Council Liaison; Mike Cherry, City Engineer; and 
Guests:  Duane Liddle and Fred Krumwiede.   
 
The minutes of the August 11, 2005, meeting were reviewed and approved 
as prepared.   
 
The Financial Report for the month of August 2005 was reviewed. There 
were no bills presented.  
 
The Fuel Report for the month of August 2005 showed a lot of activity, 
which was noted as “student activity”.  
 
Unfinished Business:  City Engineer, Mike Cherry, reported that he would 
expect that we would have a draft of the written report from WHKS at our 
October 2005 meeting.  
 
Kirk Fisher, Cedar Valley Aviation, reported that all of the new hangars are 
now occupied.  
 
No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned.  
 
Janice Johnson 
Commission Secretary  
 


